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Letter of Appreciation 
2 messages 

Naga Lakshmi Tumuluri <nagalakshmi@lfdc.edu.in> 

 
 

Bramaramba Josyula <bramaramba@gitanjalidevshala.com> 10 August 2021 at 11:36 

To: nagalakshmi@lfdc.edu.in 

 
To 10th August 2021 

Mrs. Nagalakshmi, 
Asst. Professor, 

Department of Electronics, 

Little flower Degree College, 

Uppal, Hyderabad. 

 
On behalf of all the staff of Gitanjali Devshala, please accept my appreciation for the excellent job you have done for 

judging the student competition in Telugu Impromptu Speech Competition. The knowledge and interest you have on 

Telugu Language is highly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely 

 
J. Bramaramba 

 

Naga Lakshmi Tumuluri <nagalakshmi@lfdc.edu.in> 10 August 2021 at 12:04 

To: Bramaramba Josyula <bramaramba@gitanjalidevshala.com> 

 
Dear Madam, 

Thank you for the kind words. I was very happy to be a part of the program and I thank you for giving me this 
opportunity to judge the program. 

 
Warm regards, 

T.Naga Lakshmi 

[Quoted text hidden] 
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